Amanda Bagenbruch ——

From: harloe@aol.com

Sent: Friday, August 13, 2021 4:50 PM
To: Amanda Baryenbruch

Subject: External: One Way Traffic

Hello, | live on 11th St. which is supposed to be a one way. Many times | have noticed cars going in the wrong direction
on the street. | highly recommend for everyone's safety that it be made into a 2 way street.
Thanks for your consideration.

Be Alert !
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